
Year 2 Newsletter – Spring 2 
 

 

After an excellent start to Spring term, I am excited to welcome the children back for 

another brilliant half term. The children worked incredibly hard last half term and are 

continuing to flourish each day! We are enjoying reading our class text, The Rainbow 

Bear and are excited to learn about the Wright Brothers in history, and completing 

multi-skills in PE. This half term we are very excited about having PE with Tigers Trust 

again. In maths, we are learning multiplication and division and length and height.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Information 

PE – This term, the children have their PE lessons on a Monday afternoon. The children 

have outdoor PE. As the weather will be getting colder, please can you provide your 

child with warm PE kits such as long PE trousers and a jumper. 

Home reading – Children need to continue to read at home as part of the home school 

agreement. This is to help improve their reading stamina and fluency. It should be 

enjoyable and therefore, if they read books that they have selected independently, or 

news articles that they have found interesting, then we want to hear about it. The 

children will receive their reading record and banded book on Friday for them to be 

safely returned on the following Thursday. 

Homework – Homework is sent out on a Friday and is to be returned on the following 

Thursday.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Millett  


